
A youth-led group striving to make a 
positive change in the community

Fall meetings: 5:30-7:00
• October 30th - Children’s 

Centre Thunder Bay
• November 13th - Our Kids 

Count
• November 27th - Children’s 

Centre Thunder Bay
• December 11th - Children’s 

Centre Thunder Bay

Drop-ins Welcome!
283 Lisgar St

For more information please contact: 
Maeve Williams 
• Phone/Text: (807) 633-5573
• Email: mwilliams@childrenscentre.ca

Jessica Jones
• Phone/Text: (807) 343-5030
• Email: jjones@childrenscentre.ca


